Agreement to permit Quaker access 

to the DBS Update service
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Completed forms should be sent or e-mailed to the 

AM Safeguarding Co-ordinator or LM DBS Verifier: [NAME]  (details below)


If you have joined the DBS Update service, then you may choose to give permission to Quakers to check your status periodically.  This will mean that you will not normally need to reapply for a new DBS criminal records check.  

To do this, please supply the following information:

Your name, as it appears on your DBS certificate:
………………………………………….
DBS certificate number:




………………………………………….
Date of birth, as recorded on the DBS certificate
………………………………………….
I agree that [NAME OF MEETING] Meeting may access my record on the DBS Update service periodically. 
Signed………………………………………………….
Date …………………..

Counter signatory or DBS verifier from Quaker Meeting / Organisation

· I confirm that I have checked the original DBS certificate and 
the details above are accurate.

(
· I confirm that there is no information recorded on the DBS check

(
· I confirm that the update check did not reveal any information and 
remains current

(
If the update check response shows the ‘Certificate is no longer current’ this means that the individual’s certificate should not be relied upon as new information is now available. The certificate holder should not work with children or vulnerable adults until a new check has been conducted. Please apply for a new DBS check using the Meeting’s DDC online account to get the most up to date information. 

Name:



………………………………………………….

e-mail address:

………………………………………………….

Meeting/Organisation
………………………………………………….

Position


………………………………………………….

This might be the clerk, the safeguarding co-ordinator, the children’s committee convenor etc.
When the person stops working with children, young people and vulnerable adults at your meeting, then please inform your Area Meeting Safeguarding Co-ordinator.  
Return this form to:  [GIVE NAME AND CONTACT DETAILS]      
Quaker Life  Friends House  Euston Road  London  NW1 2BJ

safe@quaker.org.uk 


